

The Community Garden Club of Meredith welcomes you to the 2019 blooming season: growing friendships, enhancing a beautiful community and nurturing goodwill, all through our love of plants in nature's glorious surroundings.

New this year our season will feature 8 monthly meetings. The first meeting is scheduled for March 21st at the Meredith Community Center at noon with a hands-on presentation by Dockside Florist owner, Michelle. The theme will be flower arranging. The following meeting, April 18th, we return to the Meredith Community Center where the Squam Lakes Association will present, "Invasive species in your garden and what to do about it." May 16th, Meredith Bay Colony Club hosts our club for a luncheon. "Who is a Garden Junkie?" is the topic by Fern Doucette, noted local speaker.

Other programs for the season include a visit to the Currier Museum and the Zimmerman House, and a docent led program and tour of the Meredith Farm Museum. So, come join the fun and bring a guest.

To ensure our 2019 yearbook is correct, please return the form below to P. O. Box 377, Meredith, NH or email info@meredithgardenclub.org. Yearbooks will be available starting at the May meeting, upon payment of dues. After many years, the dues have been raised to \$25 per year.

Carol Gerken and Pat McFarlin			
cut herePlease Print			
Name:		Phone:	
Address:		Email Address:	
Dues: (\$25	Donation:	Total Enclosed:	

Thank you and see you soon!